
CSHP-NB BRANCH 
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE REPORT 

Annual Meeting 
May 24, 2008 

 
As of April 30, 2008, we have 119 members (97 members + 22 NS students).  
*As April 1st was the start of our new membership year, this total now includes 
2007/08 and 2008/09 members. 
 
Look for new incentives for membership:  we are doing a draw on May 31st for 2 
free 2008/09 memberships, one for a new member, one for a renewing member. 
We will have some membership forms at the AGM, so bring your checkbooks to 
do your renewals!! We will also be sending out information (within the next 
couple of weeks) about a special membership incentive!  Watch for the e-mail 
and for posters around your hospital!!  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Krista Orchard 
NB Membership Chair  
   
  
 


